
 

 

 

Carol E. Paulsen 208 S. Akard Street 
Director-Regulatory Dallas, Texas 75202 
 636-294-1833 
 
November 22, 2010 
 
 
 
 
FRN: 0006-1662-76 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
This letter is filed by Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska in compliance with 
the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.   
 
The purpose of this letter, sent on behalf of Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T 
Alaska, is to provide clarification that Tariff F.C.C. No. 16 was 
inadvertently filed electronically.  The tariff revisions will be included 
in the base tariff filing also being made today via CD format pursuant to 
the Commission’s non-dominant carrier’s rules. The official Tariff 16 can 
be found on the CD format.  
 
In accordance with Section 61.14, this letter filing is being filed 
electronically today via the Federal Communications Electronic Tariff 
Filing System (ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures.  
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Letter, as required 
under Section 1.773 of the Commission's Rules, should be sent to Carol 
Paulsen-Director-Regulatory.  All other correspondence should be addressed 
to Debra L. Clemens, Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th 
Street, N.W., Suite 1000, Washington D.C. 20036. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Director-Regulatory 
 
Duplicate Letter 
Attachments: 

Copy of Letter, with attachment, concurrently sent to: 
Commercial Contractor 
Chief, Tariff Review Branch, Public Reference Copy 

 
 


